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Future Speakers 

Mar Birthdays 

Bilal Raschid – 3/1; 

Ali Attar – 3/21 

Tom Mangan – 3/23 

Dana Sippel – 3/23 

Frank Peterson – 

3/24 

Mar 27 2012 

Amanda Harper  
"Cloud Computing" 

Apr 2 2012 

Wayne Chiles  

"Shelter Box Presentation" 

Apr 17 2012 

Jackie Knee  

"Following New Year's 
Resolutions to Better 
Health: Keep Fitness in 
Your Life" 

 

Guests:  
 
Visiting Rotarians  
None 
 
Guests 
John Huling, guest of Stan Richards 
Maggie Shea, guest of the club 
Nicole Zaccack, guest of the club 

 

                                      Raffle    
 
Stan Richards won the pot.  
 

 

ClubRunner 

Sponsors 

 

 

Please visit our Sponsors. 
To place your ad click here. 

 

Agenda 

by Cecilia Ford  

Noon - Meeting to order  

- Greeter – TBD  
- Song led by - Steve Swift  
- Pledge led by -  Maqsood Chaudry 
- Invocation led by – Kathy Martin 
- 50/50 raffle collections – Dale Lazar 

12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms 
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk – Richard Golden 

12:40 Program  

Amanda Harper is president of Gaeltek, LLC, a technology solutions company and she will speak on cloud computing.    
       

1:00 p.m. 
- 50/50 raffle bucket 
 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting  

March 20, 2012 Program 

by Jan Auerbach 

Jan Auerbach spoke about her recent trip to India to participate in National Inoculation Day. She reported on a number of 
projects she visited there that Indian Rotary clubs are funding.  
 

Announcement 

by Jan Auerbach 

 Dale Lazar noted the McLean club has a 93% attendance record, which is the highest in the district  

 Jan Auerbach introduced Nicole Zaccack, President of the Interact Club at Langley High School, and thanked 
her for her help managing the children’s game room at the Chocolate Festival. Dana Sippel introduced Maggie 
Shea, Program Director at the McLean Community Center, and thanked her for her help planning and 
implementing the Chocolate Festival. Each was presented with a chocolate Rotary medallion as a token of our 
appreciation.  

 Ed Shahin passed around a signup sheet to read to children at Timber Lane Elementary School on March 28  

 John Huling announced two upcoming McLean Orchestra concerts this weekend and their annual fundraising 
event this spring  

 Bob Hahne said he was wearing his Stop Hunger Now pin when he went to the grocery store last week. The 
cashier asked him what the pin was for. When Bob told him, the cashier replied, “I am from Nigeria. Thank you.” 
Bob also recognized Doug Megill and Cherry Baumbusch as Paul Harris +4 donors.  

 

Happy Talk 

by Jan Auerbach 

 Dale Lazar said his daughter is back from two weeks in Guatemala. She worked one week at a senior center. 
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The second week she helping fit young people for customized wheelchairs. 

 Heather Schoeppe thanked Marilen King and Dominic Alexander for accompanying her to Alternative House 
last week.  

 Doug Megill was happy to win his bet with Guru Raj that Florida would beat UVA in the NCAA tournament. 

 Mike Holleran reported that he drove his sons to Columbus so that one of them could work the Georgetown 
NCAA basketball game 

 Bob Hahne was unhappy that Missouri lost in the tournament since he had them winning the championship 

 Lynn Heinrichs said she loves Bob Hahne’s pink tie and Ralf Berthiez’ pink socks  

 Richard Golden is happy that one of our newest members, Nancy Fisher, is here  

 Tom Mangan is happy that he was able to go fishing with his grandson yesterday; he is also happy that the 
grandson is graduating from college this year 

 Dana Sippel announced that we have secured McLean High School as the venue for the chocolate festival next 
year ; he is happy that his daughter is home on spring break and his son has already been accepted at a couple 
of colleges 

 Nancy Fisher is happy that the daughter of a friend of hers got into West Point 

 Ed Holman is back after playing with Shamu and The Mouse last week in Orlando. Next week he leaves on the 
cruise he won two years ago on Monte Carlo Night. 

 Bob Rosenbaum remarked that Tracee Hamilton, columnist for the Washington Post, has missed 25 games in 
the NCAA bracket, whereas he has only missed 18. He said that Mike Holleran brought fruit from the American 
Legion and then made a Rotary donation. Bob had a physical exam a couple of weeks ago and his doctor told 
him it would be OK to make long term investments. He said everyone should get a tetanus shot every ten years 
and they are available at the Safeway on Anderson Road. 

  

 


